
Broughton Pre-School Newsletter – September- October 2022 

 

Dates for your diary:- 

 

Bank Holiday to pay respect to Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth- Monday 19th September 

October Half Term w/c 24th Oct.  

 

Welcome back to you all and welcome to our new starters at Broughton Pre-School we are 

very happy to be back and welcome you all into the new term. We hope you have enjoyed 

returning to some normality and coming inside to collect and drop off your children.  

 

Staff- Most of you will be aware that Mrs Sutcliffe has retired from her position of Lead 

Practitioner and Mrs Hargraves has joined Broughton Pre-School as the new Lead 

Practitioner. If you have any questions, please feel free to speak to Mrs Hargraves who will 

be more than happy to address any queries or concerns. 

Clothing- The weather is very unpredictable as we enter the Autumn months, please ensure 

your child has clothing for all weather. Thank you.  

Snack- As we are returning to some normality after Covid we will now be offering toast at 

morning snack time and rolling fruit. We do promote healthy eating within Pre-School and 

ask if you can provide healthy snacks for your child in their packed lunch where possible.  

We would also like to remind parents that within Pre-School the only beverages offered are 

milk and water, to reinforce our healthy eating message. If parents could also send their 

child only with water, we can provide the option of milk for them. Thank you.  

Drop off and collection- Please can we remind parents to ensure that your child is dropped 

off no earlier than their planned session and  no later than the end of their session. Can we 

please remind parents that mobile phones are not to be used whilst in the Pre-School and 

we appreciate your cooperation.  

 

Again, we welcome all of our new starters and welcome back our children from last year. 

Any concerns or queries please feel welcome to approach myself, Miss Clark, Miss 

Unsworth, Mrs Parry or Mrs Lucas.  

 

Thank You 

Mrs Hargraves 



 


